EBRD extended tender application deadline
The European Bank for Reconstruction and Development (EBRD) extended, by one week to January 19, the deadline for expressions of interest for the selection of a consulting company to implement the technical assistance project within the National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology (ANRCETI).

The tender was launched on December 15, 2008 and was to have been ended by January 12, 2009. EBRD (http://www.ebrd.com/oppor/procure/opps/consult/24905.htm) announced extension of application deadline upon the request of a number of interested consulting companies. After the deadline, EBRD and ANRCETI plan to designate the winner.

The technical assistance project, funded by EBRD, is estimated at about 898,3 thousand euro, and is expected to last approximately for 2 years. The decision on technical assistance was taken by EBRD at the request of the Government of the Republic of Moldova. Previously, the Agency, on behalf of the Government, held negotiations with the Bank on a technical assistance project for the complete implementation of the Law on Electronic Communications, in force since March 2008 and for harmonization of the regulatory practices applied to the communications of the Republic of Moldova with the European Union regulatory framework.

The project will focus mainly on two issues: the implementation of the Law on Electronic Communications and training ANRCETI staff in being able to correctly apply regulatory theory and practice, as required by European norms. Foreign experts will also analyze in detail the legislation and the regulatory documents pertaining to electronic communications in the Republic of Moldova and will advance recommendations as to their improvement.

„Communications Regulation Development” is the first technical assistance project offered by EBRD to the national regulatory authority from the Republic of Moldova under full market liberalization. At the initial stage of its existence, the regulator benefited from a similar project funded by USAID. 
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